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The University of Southern Indiana Board of Trustees Long-Range Planning Committee met on
Monday, March 6, 2000, at 9:30 a.m. in the University Suite of the University Center. Present were
Trustees Bruce Baker, Louise Bruce, and Ryan Helzerman. Also attending were Vice President for
Advancement Sherrianne Standley, Vice President for Academic Affairs Robert Reid, Faculty Senate
Chair Mark Krahling, SGA President Brian Pauley, and Teacher Education Department Chair Charles
Price.

There being a quorum present, Mr. Baker called the meeting to order at 9:40 a.m.

REPORT ON BOWER-SUHRHEINRICH SCHOOL OF EDUCATION & HUMAN SERVICES

Dr. Reid explained that Dean Pickering had been called out of town and that Dr. Charles Price would
present the overview of the Bower-Suhrheinrich School of Education and Human Services. Dr.
Charles Price explained the organizational structure of the Bower-Suhrheinrich School of Education
and Human Services' three departments. Dr. Price read the school's mission statement and stressed
that it is regularly reviewed. Dr. Price gave an overview of the two master's programs in Social Work
and Education (Elementary/Secondary tracks). Dr. Price then reviewed each department's goals for
the year 2000.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:20 a.m.
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